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PRESS RELEASE
24 hours to Save the Horton
Following last week’s judgement by the Scrutiny Committee to refer the Oxford Radcliffe Trust’s proposals for the Horton General Hospital to the Secretary of State, local MP and staunch Horton supporter, Tony Baldry has planned a 24 hour event to coincide with the Trust’s all important decision making meeting on 26 July.

From 9am on Wednesday 25 July until members of the Keep the Horton General committee board their coach to attend the Trust’s meeting in Oxford on 26 July, there will be a vigil in St Mary’s Church, Banbury.  
Tony Baldry will address the Horton campaign supporters who have congregated at St Mary’s 8pm on Wednesday evening.  Bolstered by a pledge by local Central News to cover the vigil and the progress of the delegation to the Trust Headquarters for the all important meeting in Oxford, Tony said “We will maintain the pressure that we have exerted over the last 18 months.  I urge you to give a big cheer for the Keep the Horton General committee as they go to Oxford to deliver the message from Banbury

“Hands off the Horton”
ends                                                                             18 July 2007
_____________________________________________________  
For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 
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